
 
ST. BRENDAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
425-483-9400 
 
Pastor 
Rev. Nicholas Wichert| ext #2647 
frwichert@saintbrendan.org 
 

Deacon 
José Blakeley 
 
Pastoral Assistant for Administration 
Kerri Foust | ext #2642 
kerrif@saintbrendan.org 
 
Youth and Young Adult Ministry 
 

Jeannette Green (Middle School) 
jeannetteg@saintbrendan.org 
Ext #2649 
 

Joe DiAte (High School, Young Adults) 
joed@saintbrendan.org ext #2653 
 
Children & Family Ministry 
Andrea King [ ext. 2648 
andreak@saintbrendan.org 
 
RCIA (Christian Initiation of Adults) 
Pat Ibach ] Ext. 2643 
pati@saintbrendan.org 
 
School Principal 
Catherine Shumate 
catherines@school.saintbrendan.org 
 
Facilities Supervisor 
Frank Fewel | ext #2650 
frankf@saintbrendan.org 
 
Pastoral Secretary/Receptionist 
Diane Moran | ext #2640 
dianem@saintbrendan.org 
 
School Office Manager/ 
Development   Director 
Christen Lambert 
Christenl@school.saintbrendan.org 
 
School Secretary 
Karyn Murnane 
secretary@school.saintbrendan.org 

 

Funeral Masses and Burial Rites 
To arrange for a funeral Mass or memorial service, please contact the 

Parish Office, or ask the funeral director to do so. 
 

Ministry to the Sick and Homebound 
To arrange for the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick or to 

receive Holy Communion at home, please contact the Parish Office. 
 

Misas para Funerales y Ritos del Entierro 
Para hacer arreglos para Misa para funeral o servicio 

conmemorativo, por favor contacte la Oficina de la Parroquia, o 

pregunte al director de los servicios funerarios. 
 

Ministerio para los Enfermos 
Para hacer arreglos para el Sacramento de La Unción de Los 

Enfermos o para recibir la Santa Comunión en casa, por favor 

contacte la Oficina de la Parroquia. 

ST. BRENDAN PARISH 

Parish Office 
Hours: Mon-Fri 8:30-noon; 1:00-4:30 pm 

Phone: (425) 483-9400 

Fax: (425) 486-9735 

Address: 10051 NE 195th Street 

Bothell, WA 98011-2931 
 

School Office 
Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00-4:00 pm 

Phone: (425) 483-8300 

Fax: (425) 483-2839 

Address: 10049 NE 195th Street 

Bothell, WA 98011-2931  

 

Important Announcements:  
 

 

 Monday, September 4 is Labor Day.  The Parish 

Office will be closed in observance of the holiday. 

 

 Next Sunday, September 10 is our All-Parish Mass at 

10:00 am followed by the Parish Picnic! 
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Readings II 
 

 

22ND SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 

Jer 20:7-9 

Rom 12:1-2 

Mt 16:21-27 

 

LABOR DAY 

Thes 4:13-18 

Lk 4:16-30 
 

22 OT 

Thes 5:1-6, 9-11  

Lk 4:31-37 
 

22 OT 

Col 1:1-8 

Lk 4:38-44 
 

22 OT 

Col 1:9-14 

Lk 5:1-11 
 

 

Nativity of Blessed 

Virgin Mary 

Mi 5:1-4a 

Mt 1:1-16 
 

22 OT 

Col 1:21-23 

Lk 6:1-5 
 

 

23RD SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 

Ez 33:7-9 

Rom 13:8-10 

Mt 18:15-20 

 

 

Please pray for the sick: 
 

Judy Atkinson 

Cecile Brissette 

Sandy Ferreri 

  Marilyn Hein 

Serena Herrick 

Bob LaRiviere 

Steve Nettekoven 

Fr. Roger O’Brien 

Butch Otter 

Bill Paulson 

Susan Runyon 

Greg Savitsky 

Beth Schaaf 

Jamie Schevers 

 

 

 

 

 

  

And for those who have 

died: 

RaeLinda Brown 

Brian Kelly 

Lillian Rose Martinez 

Ray Schaaf 

 

Week of September 3,   2017 
 

 

 

Sunday, September 3 

8:00 am / 10:00 am  

Baptism Mass 

12:00 pm Spanish Mass 
 

 

Monday, September 4 

8:30 am Mass 

Parish Office Closed 
   
 

Tuesday, September 5 

 10:30 am Liturgy  

 @ Chateau 
 

Wednesday, September 6 

8:30 am Mass 
 

 

Thursday, September 7 

8:30 am Mass 

6:00 pm Spanish Mass 
  

  

Friday, September 8 

8:30 am Mass 

 
 

 

Saturday, September 9 

8:30 am Mass 

3:00 pm Penance 

5:00 pm Vigil Mass 

 

Sunday, September 10 

10:00 am All-Parish Mass 
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MALAWI NEWS—DELEGATES VISIT 
Dearest all, warm and tender greetings from your brothers and sisters in St. Joseph, Namalaka in 

Malawi.  We are hoping this report finds you in good health. Namalaka community is much excited 

to share the joys of hosting the two delegates from our sister parish, St. Brendan, in the United 

States.  As we are all aware, the two parishes though distant from each other, they are unified by 

their common mission of evangelizing our communities, our nations and the world as a whole.  This 

unity is very significant when the two parishes engage in prayer life and intercessions for each oth-

er.  The unity has also been enhanced by visits of delegates from either sides.  The Lord blessed 

Namalaka this year with two delegates, Brigette Blair and Malia Swager.  They have not been regarded as visi-

tors per say, but rather physical symbols of unity of the existing relationship.  During their stay, Brigette and Ma-

lia had three full days spent among their brothers and sisters of Namalaka, chatting with us, praying together 

and sharing the vision and goals of the two parishes.  Accepting donations for Auction on Oct. 1. 

 

NATIONAL DAY OF  

REMEMBRANCE 

FOR ABORTED 

CHILDREN 
Saturday, Sept. 9 

11:00 am 

Calvary Cemetery, 

Seattle 

Prayer Service will be 

held at the gravesite 

of Baby Sarah Marie 

located in the  

Guardian Angel  

Section 18, Lot 29. 
 

Solemn prayer  

services will be held 

simultaneously at 

gravesites around the 

country where  

abortion victims have 

been buried, as well 

as at many other  

memorial sites  

dedicated in their 

honor. 
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Mary, Model  

of the Church 

  
Mary our Mother 
Asked for the first 
miracle 
Really, her own life is 
a miracle 
“You are full of 
grace,” the angel 
said. 
 
Pray for us sinners 
Raise our eyes to see 
heaven 
Answer us when we 
call 
You are patient and 
humble 
 
Forever you are 
queen of Heaven 
Open our ears to 
hear God’s voice 
Revive us when we 
are sad or lonely 
 
Unite our prayers 
with your constant 
prayers 
Speak to us of Jesus 

 
 
 
     

ANNOUNCEMENTS—Next Sunday, September 10 is the All-Parish Picnic! 

Get ready for games, food, and friendship. Bring food to share! Remem-

ber—only one Mass on Sunday, at 10:00 am, bilingual. The Saturday Vig-

il Mass is at 5:00 pm as usual.  
 

ANUNCIOS—10 de septiembre, el próximo domingo celebramos el Picnic 

Parroquial. Traigan comida para compartir. Recuérdate, no mas una 

misa bilingue a las 10:00. La Misa del Sábado continua a las 5:00 como 

costumbre. 
 

ALPHABET SOUP FOR STUDENTS—G Gideon was a mighty warrior.  

Galatians are people who lived in Galatea where Paul started a church.  

Genesis is the first book of the Bible. Gabriel the angel appeared 

to Mary. 

 

Jacob Dies in Egypt Genesis 50 
Jacob came from a small family 
—only his twin brother Esau 
and their Mom and Dad Isaac 
and Rebecca. He became the 
father of a very large family.  
 

Vivió muchos años en la familia de 
su suegro Laban, con quien tenía 
unas luchas sobre el pago para su 
trabajo.  
 

He moved 
back to his 
home country, 
and on the 
way home had 
a famous 
dream of an-
gels on a ladder to heaven. With 
their homeland threatened by 
famine, Jacob’s sons had to go 
to Egypt and buy grain. The en-
tire family moved to Egypt and 
that is where Jacob died. 

Jesus on the Mountain 

Matthew 17: 1-8 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jesus often said that his Father 
is the God of the Living. Peter, 
James, and John followed him 
up the mountain where he was 
“transfigured” before them.  
 

En la montaña aparacieron 2 pro-
fetas—Moises y Elías. Hablaron 
con Jesús de su viaje a Jerusalén, y 
lo que Jesús iba a sufrir.  
 

The disciples were terrified by 
the experience, but understood 
it better after Jesus was raised 
from the dead.  



Youth Minister Contact  

425–483-9400  

Jeannette Mitchell-Green 

Joe DiAte 

 

Follow us on 

Facebook 
 

/Saintbrendanlifeteen 

 

Young Adults: 

Eastside Disciples 

Catholic Young Adults.   
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 High School Youth Groups—Soldiers of Christ! 
 

Youth Adult 
 
  

 

 All young adults 18-40 are invited to the next Holy Hour, Happy Hour 

event on September 8 at St. Madeleine Sophie in Bellevue at 7:00 

pm.  We’ll begin with an hour of prayer and then head out to El 

Tapatio in Bellevue for food and fellowship.   

 

BECOMING CATHOLIC 
What do Catholics believe? Are they Christian? Do they worship Mary? These are some of the questions people 

who are not Catholic wonder about.   Are you someone wondering about the answers to these questions? Would 

you like to explore the Catholic Faith or become Catholic yourself? Have you been baptized in the Catholic Faith 

but never went to formal classes or celebrated your First Communion or Confirmation?  If you answered yes to 

any of these, please consider becoming part of the RCIA process. We will begin meeting on Monday night, 

September 18, at 7:00 pm in Lower Brendan House.  For more information or to sign-up for RCIA, email Pat 

Ibach at pati@saintbrendan.org or call the Parish Office at 425-483-9400, ext. 2643. 

ST. BRENDAN SCRIPTURE STUDY 
 

It is time again to sign-up for our next Tuesday evening 

Scripture Study on the Gospel of John and the Johan-

nine Letters.  The study will begin September 19.  

There will be 15 sessions and they will be held on 

Tuesday evenings in the Church Narthex from  

7:00—9:00 pm.  .  For further information, call John 

Hurley at 425-488-1373. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

Community Building thru Fun! 
The Knights of Columbus will host all 

the traditional picnic games at the 

Parish Picnic on September 10.  

Sack races, balloon toss, face paint-

ing, bounce house, fish pond and more, so bring 

your play clothes.  The Knights will also be manning 

the grill and cooking up pulled pork and hot dogs, 

as well as declaring the winner of the Giant Sun-

flower growing contest.  If you would like to help 

run the games or serve food at the picnic, please 

give us a call!    To join the Knights, call  

Kevin Van Hollebeke, 206-240-0275. 



            

 
    

Cursillo Ultreya 

Looking for spiritual growth? 

Meet the 2nd Saturday of each 

month at 7:30 pm in the 

library. 
 

Contact: 

Sam or Melinda Affronte 

(425) 481-5296 
 

Ron Fernandes 

(425) 821-3599 

seattlecursillo.org 
 

Ultreya en Español 

3er Sábado del mes de 2-3 pm 

en la Parróquia de San 

Brendan.M  ás información 

con el Sr. José Blakeley al 

(425) 868-3342. 
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YOUR HELP IS NEEDED! 
Our Parish Outreach Ministries 

request the following items: 
 

DIAPER BAG PROJECT 
Diapers (nb or sm),  

disposable wipes 
 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
Our account is low for helping 

residents in our parish  

boundaries.  Assistance is greatly 

needed. Donations should be 

designated on the memo line of 

your check 
 

SOS 
Canned fruit 

***************** 

 

. 

 

 

 ST. BRENDAN GARDENS 
Thanks to all who came to work on the church grounds recently—weeding, 

removing debris, spreading mulch, laying down a stone pathway, etc.  All 

these certainly have improved the appearance of the area around the 

church building tremendously.  Special thanks to Chita and the Knights 

who provided the breakfast and mid-morning treats.  Even though much 

has been accomplished, there is still more to do..before the rains come. 

Bring your work gloves, gardening tools and join us for the next work party 

on Saturday morning, September 16, from 8:00 am—12:00 pm.  Any 

questions, please call Anneliese at 425-770-2103. 

ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC SCHOOL FAIR PARKING 
The Washington State Fair in Puyallup runs through September 24th.  (note: 

the fair is closed on Tuesdays and Wednesday 9/6 this year).  Help support 

Catholic education in East Pierce County by parking at one of the All Saints 

Catholic School’s fair parking lots.  The main entrance is located on 7th Ave 

SW between 2nd & 3rd St SW.  Our paved parking lots are located on 3rd St. 

SW between 5th and 6th Ave SE in downtown Puyallup.  We are just a short 

distance from the main gate of the fairgrounds.  All proceeds from the fair 

parking fundraiser goes directly to the school’s operating budget.  For your 

convenience, you can pay your parking fee with a major credit card.  Look for 

the friendly volunteers in red aprons to direct you to the lots.    

PLEASE PRAY FOR THESE EXPECTANT MOTHERS: 
Rachel Alder, Angela Dorsett, Tessa Hain 

Congratulations to Sean & Rachel Mullins on the birth of their baby girl, 

Pearl.  We pray that you have much joy as you raise your little one.  If you 

are expecting a baby and would like your parish family to pray for you, 

please call Mary Hradec at 425-275-1896. 

Spiritual Adoption Program Update & Quiz of the Month 

Our spiritually adopted babies are now 7 months old.  During this month, 

they recognize their mother’s voice and respond to her voice.  What other 

very amazing changes happen this month?  For answers to this question, 

check the kiosk in the Narthex with the beautiful picture of the growth of a 

new tiny human being.  “Before I formed you in the womb, I knew you.”  

Jeremiah 1:5 

PRAYERS NEEDED AT PLANNED PARENTHOOD CLINIC—EVERETT 
Please prayerfully consider joining us at the Everett Clinic on Mondays or 

Wednesdays at 10:00 am.  For the last ten years St. Brendan parishion-

ers have been praying at Planned Parenthood Clinics.  They started at the 

Kenmore clinic and were instrumental in its closing.  Those same prayers 

have moved on to the Everett Clinic and are now in their third year.  Their 

efforts seem to have had some effect as it caused the clinic to hire its 

own demonstrators who brandish signs praising its services.  Additional 

prayers are needed, especially on Wednesdays.  Carpooling is available.  

For more information, call Ron Fernandes at 425-821-3599. 
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BULLETIN DEADLINE 

12 Noon Monday 

(Friday 4:30 pm when 

Monday is a Holiday) 

 

 

 

ONLINE  

PARISHIONER 

REGISTRATION  

& 

ONLINE GIVING 
 

Every person’s finances 

and family situation is dif-

ferent.  Jesus makes it 

clear that it matters not 

how much one gives, but 

that it is planned, calculat-

ed, at least some-

what  sacrificial (see Luke 

24:1-4), and not simply 

from what is “leftover” at 

the end of the month. We 

propose the tithe (10%) as 

the ideal every family can 

consider working to-

wards.  This means taking 

steps to give 5% to one’s 

parish, and 5% to other 

charities or causes you 

have personal passion for. 

You can register online at 

www.saintbrendan.org 

and click on the link 

“Online Registration/New 

Parishioner” on lower left 

corner of website and to 

give online, click on the 

“Online Giving” link.  It’s 

quick, secure,  convenient, 

and easy.  Your support 

helps  sustain our parish.  

If you need help with 

online giving, please call 

the Parish Office at 425-

483-9400. 

 

 

  ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL 2017 RESULTS 
Our Annual Catholic Appeal goal:  $138,887.00 

Amount of goal reached as of August 6th $155,328.00 

# of households in parish:    1700  

         # of participating households     437 

% participation         26 

  

Please fill out a pledge envelope today or go online to donate:  

www.seattlearchdiocese.org/donate   

DID YOU KNOW your Annual Catholic Appeal gift could be doubled?  

Many companies MATCH gifts to the Annual Catholic Appeal!  Check if 

your employer has a Matching Gift Program and help us maximize our 

REBATE for our parish project of restoring our stained glass windows. 

Once your gift has been paid in full, you can apply for the match per your 

employer’s instructions. 
   

22ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
In today’s second reading, St. Paul exhorts the Romans to total 

stewardship.  Brothers and sisters, he urges, “….offer your bod-

ies as a living sacrifice, holy and pleasing to God.” 
 

 

Weekly Budget Goal           $23,077.00 

Week of August 21th — August 27th 

Envelope Offerings     $12,578.00 

Online Giving       $2,065.00 

Total Weekly Sacrificial Giving  $14,643.00 

Over/Under Budget    $8,434.00 

Stewardship of Time         64 hours 
 

Year—to—Date  July 1 - August 27th      

YTD Budget Goal               $207,693.00 

YTD Sacrificial Giving   $185,147.41 

Over/Under YTD Budget    -$22,545.59 

Stewardship of Time       1,037.5 hours 

http://www.saintbrendan.org
http://www.seattlearchdiocese.org/donate

